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Alex Cotterill

From: Robert Wilson <robert@bleedingheart.co.uk>

Sent: 17 June 2024 12:22

To: Alex Cotterill

Subject: RE: Live work

Alex, 
I confirm that since Robyn and I moved into our home at 7 Bleeding Heart Yard in 2009, no business has been 
conducted there, nor has a business ever been registered there.  
We have not paid or been asked to pay business rates, but pay the residential rates levied on the property. 
The top floor of 19 Greville Street is our business office. 
Should I send you a copy of the residential rates? 
Robert 
   

 

 

From: Alex Cotterill <alex@groupwork.uk.com>  

Sent: 17 June 2024 11:04 

To: Robert Wilson <robert@bleedingheart.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: Live work 

 

Good Morning Robert, 
 
Daren Zuk, our case officer on your application has suggested that we proceed with a Lawful Development Certificate 
with supportive evidence to regularise the residential proportion of no.7 as full Class C3 use as it has been used as 
this for at least 10 years. For supportive evidence I would suggest you show that no business is registered to the 
address and that you have not paid business rates on the address for at least 10 years. Once we have this I will 
forward it to Daren for approval. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alex Cotterill 
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This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended 
solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or 
opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of Amin Taha Architects Ltd, trading as Groupwork. 
  

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any 
action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. 
  

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. 

 

 
 
 




